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December 11, 2020 

 

Subject:  Northrop Grumman to Sell Federal IT and Mission Support Business to Peraton 

 

To Our Valued Suppliers and Trading Partners:   

On December 7, 2020, Northrop Grumman announced the sale of portions of Northrop 
Grumman’s federal IT solutions and mission support services businesses to Peraton, a Veritas 
portfolio company. If you have not received written notification from Northrop Grumman, your 
company is not expected to be impacted by this transaction.   

Closing is expected to take place during the first half of 2021, pending closing conditions and 
reviews. Until then, we expect to operate business in the ordinary course and are planning for a 
seamless transition for employees, customers and suppliers alike. 

Please reach out to your Supply Chain point of contact should you have any additional 
questions. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 


